Hello members of the NHC,

| appreciate your time reviewing our application to return the front entrance of 19 Pleasant to its
original location. My architect, Stan, and I, both feel that the original location of the front
entrance both matches the original intent of the building as well as provides a better experience
for our future guests.

Currently, when you enter 19 Pleasant, you enter through the door on the side of the vestibule,
walk up a ramp, turn, and enter the retail space. This feels unnecessarily cumbersome. We
would like to have it where you walk in directly from the sidewalk into the retail space.

Looking forward to connecting with you this Thursday evening. Feel free to reach out
beforehand with any questions.

Joshua Van Dyke

NU Kitchen

19 Pleasant Street
Newburyport, MA 01950

Email: josh@thenukitchen.com
Cell: 401-474-0380
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